
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, August 19, 2021 4:47 PM 
'Christian Wagley' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: FPL rate case 

Good Afternoon, Christian Wagley. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/19/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09563-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Christian Wagley <christianwagley@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 4:42 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL rate case 

I am writing to oppose the overall rate increase for FPL customers. The company proposes to raise rates as they 
continue to invest in dirty and likely more expensive fossil fuels like natural gas. The company does not 
promote energy conservation sufficiently, representing a huge lost opportunity for residents and businesses to 
save money. Most customers will pay more and yet we are not getting adequate action on the necessary switch 
to renewables. Please reject this rate increase until FPL can show that they will meet more 
aggressive conservation and renewable energy targets. 

Christian Wagley 
801 E La Rua St, Pensacola, FL 32501 
(850) 687-9968 
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